
 

 

   

 - NOTE FOR REFERENCE - 

 
 

The subject proposal (Part-I) for diversion of 3.60 ha of 

forestland for Oil India Limited’s drilling location DML-3/1 

was submitted to Nodal Officer, Deptt. of Environment & 

Forests, Govt. of Arunachal Pradesh, Itanagar in hard copy 

on 25.10.2013. 

 

Subsequently, Part-II and Part-III of the proposal were 

submitted by concerned DFO and CCF on 15.09.2016 and 

10.11.2016 respectively. 

 

The proposal is now uploaded in the system as advised. 

 

A total of two numbers of exploratory wells namely 

DML-3 and DML-1 will be drilled form the same plinth 

(location). As such, the proposal which was submitted 

originally as ‘Proposal for DML-3’ is now referred as 

‘Proposal for DML-3/1’ to avoid any confusion in the future. 

There is no change in the area involved; which is 3.60 ha as 

indicated in the proposal. 

 

   

 

 


